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Regulatory Alert - Mexico 
NOM-121-SCT1-2009 to expire on October 19th 2015  
 

The NOM-121-SCT1-2009 regulation which applies to devices which operate in the 

frequency bands 2400-2483.5MHz, 5725-5850MHz and 902-928MHz, will expire on October 

19th 2015. 

 

Once the NOM-121-SCT1-2009 regulation expires, it is estimated that there will be a 2 month 

delay until a new NOM regulation is issued.  

 

From October 19th 2015, and until the new NOM regulation is issued, it will not be possible to 

file any new Type Approval applications for products working in the 2400-2483.5MHz, 5725-

5850MHz and 902-928MHz bands.  

 

Manufacturers are therefore advised to accelerate all Type Approvals so that submission to 

the RF Authority, IFT (Instituto Federal de Telecomunicaciones) takes place before the 

existing NOM-121-SCT1-2009 regulation expires on October 19th 2015. 

 

PCS understands that there will be no impact to any devices Approved in accordance with 

NOM-121-SCT1-2009 before October 19th 2015. All such Approvals will remain valid and 

import can continue. 

 

PCS has been advised that further discussions are taking place at the IFT over the coming 

weeks. A further Regulatory Update with more information will be provided shortly. 
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For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Phil Theodosiou 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: phil@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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